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The following policies passed at second and
third reading: 

E-1   Access to Schools and Board Premises
E-32 Equity and Inclusive Education
E-34 Safe Schools
P-3 Indemnification of Members of the          
Board and Employees
P-10 Principal and Vice-Principal Transfers
P-13 Employee Support Program

These updated policies can be found by visiting  
https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/policies.php

APRIL 17, 2024 

Staffing News

Next Meeting - May Board Meeting, May 15, 2024

This month the NCDSB welcomed new
permanent staff:

1 support staff 

One resignation and two June retirements were
also accepted.

Grade Restructuring of Timmins Elementary Schools
After months of information gathering and data analysis, a decision
has been made to restructure Pope Francis Elementary School and
O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School. Starting in the 2024-2025
school year, Pope Francis will become a Kindergarten to Grade 4
school and O’Gorman Intermediate will be a Grade 5-8 school. 

Student Trustees’ Report
It was another busy month at OHS. Elena and
Sahayma reported on a  number of events including,
Easter activities, IDERD award recipients and the
Reach team making it to provincials!

Academic reporting included Mrs. Shelley’s Food
and Culture class and Camp Tournesol, a virtual
French experience attended by an OHS French class.

The student election process is in its final stage and
the election will be held Friday, April 26, 2024.

And last but not least, OHS is back on stage with a
major production.  May 1-4, 2024 will feature some
great OHS talent in Joseph and the Amazing
Technicolor Dreamcoat!   

Achievement Reporting
Consistent with the requirements of the Ministry of Education, Daphne
Brumwell provided an overview of progress made to date in regards to
the Board Math Action Plan.  In addition, Tricia Weltz shared a copy of
the Student Achievement Plan Public Report which is now posted to
the NCDSB website. 

We have made some gains across the Board with our efforts to improve
student achievement outcomes. 

Board of Trustees
Our trustees engaged in shared
discussion and learning in three key
areas: preparation for the upcoming
Ontario Catholic School Trustees’
Association’s Annual General Meeting
being held in May, the revised process
for policy  B-9 Administrative Expenses,
and the regulatory changes to the
performance appraisal of the Director of
Education. 

Best Wishes Anne-Marie 
and Marc!

 May 1-4, 2024

Catholic
Education Week
May 5-10, 2024


